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Wednesday 9th June 2021

Dear Parents

How good it is to be slowly but surely returning back to normal. Beach trips for each class next
week and now a whole school sponsored walk to kick-start the second half of the Summer
Term. The school has been carrying out sponsored walks for many years and for many pupils
(and staff) it is one of the highlights of the school year. We usually donate half of the proceeds
from the sponsorship to Sports Relief as the walk is traditionally carried out in March. However,
after a frugal year of fundraising and with many projects on the horizon (trips and repairs to
outdoor structures), charity begins at home this year with all proceeds going to The Friends.
Their �rst expenditure with the funds raised will be to pay for the coaches for a whole school
trip to Camel Creek in July bene�ting all children within the school. The remainder (�ngers
crossed!) will be put into The Friends pot for future resources/events.

Please �nd in your child’s school bag the form to be used to record sponsorship from family
and friends. As is also the tradition, a prize will be awarded to the child in each class who
receives the most sponsorship.

Could all parents of children in Class 3 please notify the staff of the distance your child is
capable of walking so that the appropriate arrangements can be made for meeting the children
walking the shorter distance from St Juliot Church.

We will be leaving school straight after lunchtime and anticipate arriving in Boscastle Car Park
at approximately 3:15pm where you will need to meet your child/ren.

All children will need a small rucksack containing a water bottle, a snack and a waterproof
coat (useful for wind, rain and chilly temperatures). More information regarding the footwear
needed will be given closer to the time, after I have walked the route and taken any recent
rainfall into consideration. At the very least it will be sturdy trainers. Normal school uniform will
be �ne.

Please give permission for your child to attend the walk by indicating in the box below and
please ensure that the school has up to date information regarding your child’s medical needs
and your contact details.

Fingers crossed for a �ne, sunny day!

Kind regards

Helen Ward

* I give consent for my child to take part in the Sponsored Walk to Boscastle on
Wednesday 9th June 2021

 Yes
 No




